
Minutes – Outreach Committee
Sunday, Nov. 19, 2016
Present:  Phyllis Burger, Jan Highley, Bonnie Karben, Kari Hayes



The Outreach Committee continues to explore various ways Cherry Grove might reach out to our local community, especially in regard to using designated funds for local use.

1.  Plans are being finalized for the January appreciation dinner for our resident AA/NA groups, which will involve providing dinner of pizza, salad, and drinks at each meeting.  


2.  $1000 from designated funds has been sent to Options 360 for 10 ultrasound tests.
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3.  $300 from designated funds has been given to Bonnie Karben to buy gift cards for people in need. She may use these at her discretion when she deems necessary.


4.  A blood drive is scheduled for January 5, 2017.

5.  A “Reaching Out” section in Sundays’ bulletins will give brief Outreach updates.

6.  Next meeting scheduled for Sunday, Dec. 11 at 9:15.
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